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European Parliament Delegation visited EASO

A delegation from the European Parliament’s Civil Liberties, Justice and Home Affairs
Committee (LIBE) visited EASO on 29 and 30 October 2013. The purpose of the visit was for
MEPs to familiarise themselves with the work of EASO, to receive updates on various topics,
and to strengthen cooperation between EASO and the European Parliament.

 

Please find the press release here.
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